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GST is not a fair tax.
I am totally against it.

Success of HK depends on simple tax system and low tax rate.
GST is complicated and can be increased to very high level if the
government wants to.

Introduction of GST in HK might violate the Basic Law.

The Legal Dept. should check this point before proceeding further
with this tax reform.
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